
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>Message from Cecilia and La Voz >>>>>>  
La Voz News will continue as a class/online publication in the spring 
quarter, and I'll also be teaching a feature writing class. For both 
classes, students are required to conduct "live" interviews -- under our 
current circumstances, phone or video interviews. Can you 
please encourage professors and administrators to respond to 
interview requests and schedule phone/video interviews with 
students? La Voz has the potential to provide valuable information and 
a sense of community that goes beyond the role and purview of the 
marketing department. Real-time interviews will help meet that goal. 
 


